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July 28th, 2021 

Product Advisory #1799 VL-EBX-18 

This is a formal notification that products supplied by VersaLogic Corporation are being revised. 
Our records indicate that your company has purchased these products. 

Please read this notice thoroughly to determine what impact this change may have on you 
with regard to your currently owned products or future purchases from VersaLogic. 

Affected Products 

Product Description Old Revision Level New Revision Level 

VL-EBX-18 EBX Single Board Computer 1.01 1.02 

Changes Made to the Product 

The VL-EBX-18 will now be using a CMOS / RTC backup battery that is soldered directly to 
the circuit board (as opposed to being in a battery holder). 

Customer Impact 

These changes will not affect customer hardware or software components. Fielded units do 
not need to be updated.  

Future Shipments 

New revision boards will begin shipping in November, 2021. Depending on the current 
inventory on hand as of November, 2021, you may receive both new and old revision boards 
for a short period of time.  

Additional Information 

For additional information or assistance related to this change, please contact VersaLogic 
Customer Support at Support@VersaLogic.com or call (503) 747-2261. 
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